
SENT VIA EMAIL 

February 27, 2025 

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF CANCELLATION/REJECTION OF ALL 
PROPOSALS FOR REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) NO. 24-09 MASS 
COMMUNICATIONS 

Dear Proposer: 

Notice is hereby given that the Los Angeles Community College District 

(“District”) has canceled RFP 24-09 issued on December 2, 2024, and elected to 

reject all proposals received, effective as of the date of this notice.  

Per Section 4.4.18 No District Commitment, subsections (2) and (3), the District 

is entitled to exercise its discretion to cancel this solicitation and reject all 

proposals previously received without further obligation. 

We appreciate your interest in this RFP and hope to solicit your participation in 

future District proposal opportunities. 

Thank you, 

Dorothea Mc Farline 

Procurement Manager 

 All Proposers of RFP No. 24-09 


